Babcock &Wilcox- 71 L5 7

Mr. J. G. Partlow, Chief

P.0. Box 800, Lynchburg, Va. 24505
Telephone: (804) 384.5111

0700120/ A0Y M

Material Control and Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

REFERENCES: (1) SNM-1168, Docket 70-1201
(2) Memo from J. G. Partlow to D. W. Zeff, April 2, 1980

Gentlemen:

This letter is written in regard to the revised MPP-2 license con-
dition 6.5 issued on April 2, 1980 exempting CNFP from the preparation
and distribution of NRC-741 documents for shipment of empty contiiners

to the uranium powder supplier.

Enclosed is a check for $150.00 to cover

the administrative amendment licensing fee as required by 10 CFR 170.31.

Thank you for your prompt action taken on this request.
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J. P. Watters
D. R. Cox
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Sincerely,

PABCOCK & WILCOX COMPANY
COMMERCIAL NUCLEAR FUEL PLANT
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